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Dredging, South Quay, Port of Poole 
 

Mariners are advised that dredging is planned to commence on Thursday 3rd November in preparation for the main 
South Quay construction works planned for early next year. 
 
Dredging will be in two phases. 
Phase one: 
Dredging of the footprint and surround of the new quay. (see chartlet) 
 

 
Spoil from this area will be disposed of at the Swanage licence area. 
 
Phase two: 
On completion of phase one, sand will be deposited in the northern half of the dredged area, from material dredged 
from Middle Ship and Swash channels. 
 
The dredger ‘Trud R’ will be working a 24/7 operation for approximately six weeks.  She will show the lights and 
shapes as required by the INTERNATIONAL REGULATIONS FOR PREVENTING COLLISIONS AT SEA, 1972, and keep a 
listening watch on VHF channel 14. 
 

 
Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded. 
 
Captain B P Murphy 
Harbour Master 
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